
Distribution of Ballast Water Management Systems Installation Dates for ClassNK Existing Ships

ClassNK has been analyzing the retrofitting status of ballast water management systems (BWMS) on its registered ships periodically since 2018. 
The status has been updated based on the latest data.

The installation deadlines based on the BWM Convention for many of its registered ships are still concentrated in the year 2022. If plan approval 
applications have not been completed yet, early application is strongly recommended.


